
From: Debbie Larsen
To: Laura Kasper
Cc: Jennifer Pearson
Date: Monday, July 8, 2024 4:24:19 PM

Hello
 I live in Douglas and have for the last 25 yrs. The deer population in the last 5 years has increased 10
times the usual or more. I attended the meeting last year with the bow hunter and the city decided he
could hunt over near KLSWA property nowhere near the Lakeshore where there are hundreds of them.
They are cute I hear tourists say and people say learn to live with them BUT they destroy my yard, poop
everywhere, walk in the street and don't move, run in front of cars at night. I have seen 3 different sets of
twins in my neighborhood so far this Spring. I captured these pictures of 2 adolescents this afternoon
chomping on brush my husband put out for pick up tomorrow. I was 30 feet away sitting in a chair and
they didn't care at all. They also carry ticks which carry diseases. Every night I see at least 6-8 in my back
yard. I would be glad to let the bow hunter in my back yard this fall and have him donate the meat to a
shelter. I know this is probably a lost cause addressing this again, but I feel something really needs to be
done. I am hoping this can be read at the next council meeting. Thank you for your time.

Regards,
 Debbi Larsen
3071 May ST
Douglas,Mi

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Debbie Larsen <debhd_99@yahoo.com>
To: Debbi Larsen <debhd_99@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 at 02:40:04 PM EDT
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